
 

 

 
 
 
April 20, 2015 
 
 
BY RESS/EMAIL/COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE:  Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation  

2016 Cost of Service Rate Application (EB- 2015-0113)  

 
As per the Board’s letter dated January 29th, 2015, Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation 
(“Whitby Hydro”) is among the electricity distributors scheduled to apply for rebasing for 
2016 rates.  The Board’s letter indicates that distributors intending to file for rates effective 
January 1st, 2016, should do so by April 24th, 2015. 
 
Although Whitby Hydro is committed to submitting a complete 2016 cost of service rate 
application (for rates effective January 1st), it regrets to inform the Board that it will not be 
able to meet the April 24th, 2015 filing deadline. 
 
Whitby Hydro continues to work diligently on its 2016 Cost of Service Rate Application and 
anticipates submission by May 29th, 2015.  
 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

Regards, 

 

Original signed by 

 

Susan Reffle 
Vice President 
 
cc: Ms. Birgit Armstrong 
 

 


